
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   
January 29, 2021 

 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 

 
 

Please see our COVID-19 data from this week below: 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
*Year to date, 55 households account for the 69 positive cases and the total number includes all students and staff. 

 
We are happy to report our school transmission continues to remain LOW. 

 
This week we identified 7 students as close contacts due to transportation. We continue to have zero 
close contacts identified in our classroom settings. 
 
On Monday our region moved to Phase 4 and IHSA met to determine the sports seasons. Please be 
patient as we work through these new opportunities and what they mean for our Forreston students.  
Information will be communicated as soon as it is available.   
 
Thank you for your ongoing efforts to keep our schools operating safely. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Smith 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 4 3 1 0 

Percent of Cases this week 0.52% 0.71% 0.40% 0.00% 

Year to Date Cases* 69 40 23 2 

Year to Date Percent of Cases 9.04% 9.48% 9.24% 2.60% 
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